
School Forum 5
th

 December 2013. 

 

Proposed Change to the Torbay School Funding Formula 2014/15 

 

Following discussion at FAR7 and advice to the School Forum they were asked to review  the 

use of mobility and lump sums in the Torbay School Funding formula. 

At their meeting in October School Forum supported a single proposed change to the Torbay 

school funding formula for 2014/15 

no change is made to the primary school lump sum but that the secondary lump sum 

should revert to the level of 2011/12 before the national changes imposed in 2013/14.   

 

Consultation has taken place with all schools via e-mail about this proposed change. One 

response was received to the consultation supporting the proposed change. 

Recommendation. 

The Director of Children’s Services who has delegated power to make amendments to the 

Torbay School Funding Formula be informed of the outcome of the consultation and view of the 

School Forum. 

 


